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My name is Hannah Williams and I am very excited to 
begin a new year with you and your child.  I would 
like to provide you with a short biography of myself
and Ms. Florence so that you can get to know us
better and hopefully develop a partnership with us to
benefit your child’s education.

I was born in England and grew up in Essex and Kent. I attended the University of Brighton where I obtained my BA (Hons) in Primary Education 3-7 years. After graduating in 2004, I worked at an infant school in Brighton teaching KG2 for three years. In 2007 I moved to Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, to embark on my first overseas teaching job in an international school.  After working in KL for four years between KG1 and KG2, I decided to move to Sydney. During my six months in Australia I worked in various nurseries and had some time to travel. 
I moved to Dubai in February 2012 to join GWA and open a split Grade 1 and 2 class mid-year. This will be my fifth year in KG2 at GWA and third year as KG2 Team Leader.
I am extremely excited about the year ahead. Through creative and hands on learning experiences I hope to foster a love of learning in all children in my class.
If you have any questions please come and ask, my door is always open.  If you wish to email, my school address is h.cox_gwa@gemsedu.com.
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Ms. Florence


Teaching Assistant





This is my seventh year working in KG2 


and fifth year working with Ms. Hannah.


I have an undergraduate degree in Nursing from 


the Philippines. I have 4 children.


I am very excited to start a new school year 


with your children.


























